
UPDATE
The Holmes County Consolidated School
District has updated our School Re-Entry
Plan for the 2020-2021 school year. The
Board of Trustees has approved a delay

to the 2020-2021 school year for
students. All students will return to

school on Monday, August 24, 2020, in a
virtual learning environment, through the
end of the 1st nine weeks. A decision will

be made in late September regarding
students returning to school in the

physical learning environment during the
2nd nine weeks.

School begins for ALL

students on Monday,

August 24, in a virtual

learning environment.

We thank you for your continued
patience as we work to ensure a

safe learning environment for
our students and staff.

For more details,
please visit

www.holmesccsd.org


